Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

Dear Mr. Sprague,

Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Monday, July 29, 2013 2:20 PM

'‘Walter Sprague'

'‘Espino Devine, Catalina’; 'Ralston, Ed C.:'; 'Dennis Dettloff'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
UNOCAL #5043, 449 Hegenberger Road, Oakland, CA Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000219
DIR_L_2013-06-21.pdf

Attached is a copy of Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) letter of June 21, 2013 for the Fuel Leak Case No.
RO0000219, UNOCAL #5043, 449 Hegenberger Road, Oakland, California, The letter included a request of proposed
dates for scheduling a meeting with you and your consultant to be held at the ACEH office. Please provide ACEH with a
schedule containing times/dates by August 13, 2013. Please submit your schedule to ACEH (Attention: Keith Nowell). If
you have any questions or concerns regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or
send me an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.

Sincerely,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764
fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




